
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Port of The Dalles is to surplus a 2003 Chevrolet Silverado 2500 HD Regular Cab 4WD Pickup 
Truck with 161,292 miles on it. The vehicle can be viewed at the Port of The Dalles Administrative 
Office, 3636 Klindt Drive, The Dalles, by appointment only on (541)298-4148 ext. 203 or 
admin@portofthedalles.com  
 
Submit sealed bids to Port of The Dalles, 3636 Klindt Drive, The Dalles, OR 97058, by 4:00 p.m., 
Monday, October 31, 2022; address the envelope: Bid for Silverado. All bids must be a cash offer, 
the Port will accept the highest bid. Received bids will be opened at 4:30 p.m., Monday, October 
31, 2022, and the winning bidder notified accordingly. 
 
*This surplus announcement was posted on the Port of The Dalles website on Tuesday, October 
18, 2022. 
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